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Looking for something enjoyable to do with 
your kids over the summer months?
Need a quick, easy way to engage 
and interact with your children or 
grandchildren? 
Join us Thursday, April 18th at 7pm
in St. Stephen’s Club Room as we
share and discuss ways to encourage
fun, wonder, and learning during 
summer vacation. No green thumb? 
No Problem! Free program! Light
refreshments. Supplies and take-home information 
provided. Club Room is located off church parking lot
off W. 57th St. between
Lorain and Bridge Ave. 
Look for the windsock!

Growing the Neighborhood 
Gardening with Little Ones!Gardening with Little Ones!

The Plant Swap is coming! 

Save the date- 

Saturday, May 18th!


